
 
 

 

Wednesday 8th September, 2021 

 

 

SWIMMING PROGRAMME 2021 Rooms 13, 14 and 15 

                                           

Dear Parents and Caregivers,                                         

 

We are pleased to let you know that we are able to go ahead with our swimming programme in Level 2 

at Ally Todd Swim School, beginning next Monday. The programme consists of a sequence of 8 x 30 

minute lessons over a period of 3 weeks. The lessons and transport by bus are covered by your 

donation of $58. Many thanks to those of you who have already made your donation. 

 

Here is a reminder of the dates and times:  

 

Monday 13th, 20th and 27th September 

Tuesday 14th, 21st and 28th September  

Thursday 16th and 23rd September 

 

Room 13’s swimming lessons: 

Monday’s: Lesson 11:30-12:00 

Tuesday’s: Lesson 12:30-1:00  

Thursday’s: Lesson 11:30-12:00 

Room 14’s swimming lessons: 

Monday’s: Lesson 12:00-12:30 

Tuesday’s: Lesson 1:00-1:30  

Thursday’s: Lesson 12:00-12:30 

Room 15’s swimming lessons: 

Monday’s: Lesson 12:30-1:00 

Tuesday’s: Lesson 1:30-2:00  

Thursday’s: Lesson 12:30-1:00 

 

 

Each class needs parents to assist with children getting changed before/after lessons. It would be ideal 

to have at least two parents to help at each lesson.  Please email to let your child’s teacher know asap if 

you can help and which days. Please confirm if you have already said you can help. Can all helpers 

meet us at the pool (next to Discovery School) 15 minutes before the lesson? 

 

On their swimming days, children will need: 

● Goggles (can be borrowed at the pool if necessary)  

● Swimming cap – compulsory (available from Ally Todd for $6 if your child does not have one). 

● Please name all articles of clothing clearly 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Vanessa Burn 

Year 2 Team Leader 


